
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
Title:  Exhaust System Shut Down – Fume Hood Advisory 
 
Location:  Elliott Building 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management Mechanical Shop will be carrying out maintenance on the 

exhaust fans in the Elliott Building.  This work will affect the fume hoods on the 
second and third floors.  In order to safely carry out this maintenance the 
exhaust systems must be shut between 07:30 am and 04:00 pm. 

 
Be advised all staff and students are not to use any fume hoods in the Elliott 
Building during this time. 

 
 
Time frame: Friday, June 27, 2014 between 07:30 am and 04:00 pm. 
 (Approximately 7 ½ hours) 
 
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Ross King 
  
 
Email address: rwking@uvic.ca 
 
 
Phone:  250-721-7608 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 


